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Fences and water: 
Work continues to move or build temporary or 

permanent fences and gateways, and 

relocate any stock water where necessary on 

properties hosting turbines.  GPGA and 

contractors consult extensively with host 

landowners to ensure these changes provide 

the least disruption possible to farming 

activities during construction and in the future 

during operation. 
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External Road Upgrades: 
Youls Road and the Princes Highway 
intersection completed with line marking, 
signs and open to traffic. 
Fingerboard/Youls Road intersection 
completed with line marking. 
Western entrance to the wind farm has 
had the cattle grid installed and 
asphalting completed.  

Welcome to country and Smoking 

Ceremony: 
Eastern Maar Aboriginal Corporation conducted 

a Welcome to Country and Smoking Ceremony 

to mark the commencement of construction. 

Representatives of GPG and the lead 

contractors attended.  The Ryan Corner wind 

farm project acknowledges the traditional 

owners of the land and will respect their 

connection to country. 


